
 

ACORN CLASS 24/2/25 

 

We hope you have all had a lovely half term and managed to rest and recharge. This half-

term looks set to be busy and fun so we hope that the children are all raring to go! 
 

This half-term 

This term the children’s learning will be based around 2 

themes. Superheroes and Around the World. The children 

will be learning about the qualities of imagined and real-

life superheroes. They will also be learning about 

different countries and the differences and similarities 

of their foods, customs and environments. We would 

welcome any holiday photos, postcards or souvenirs that 

the children would like to put on our topic table to show 

and tell to the class. If you would like more information 

about what the children will be learning this term, please 

see Spring 2 Topic Map on our website.  
 

This week 

 
We will begin this week with a book called Juniper Jupiter by 

Lizzy Stewart. Juniper Jupiter is a real-life superhero. 

She's super brave, super fast, super strong, super smart and 

she can even fly, but something is missing. What is a hero 

without an amazing sidekick? The children will be thinking 

about what makes a great side-kick and write adverts for 

their own!  We will use the book throughout this half-term as 

a stimulus for lots of our writing.  

 

Collecting items 

We are collecting pulses, pasta and grains for collage and sensory play activities so 

please do send in anything you may find at the back of the cupboard that have past 

it’s expiry date – we will put it to good use! We would also like some of your re-

cycling items for junk modelling; boxes, tubs, plastic bottles etc. 

 

 

Thank you for your support. Mrs Clarke, Ms Tonkyn and Mrs Upfold.  


